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URGENT – Field Safety Notice 

 

 

 
 

 

B. Braun Medical Ltd. 
3 Naas Road Industrial Park 
Dublin 12 

e-mail: roberta.egan@bbraun.com 
http://www.bbraun.com 

    Date 

    July 27, 2015 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
B. Braun Medical Ltd (Ireland) has received the enclosed Field Safety Notice from the 
supplier of the above product, B. Braun Medical Inc (USA), relating to a batch specific 
voluntary recall of the above mentioned product.  
 
This product is distributed in Ireland via B. Braun Medical Ltd and our records show 
that you received the batches specified in the table above, which were distributed on the 
Irish market from 26th August 2013 to 21st March 2014.  
 
Actions to be taken by the USER 
We kindly ask you to initiate the following activities immediately and with priority: 

 Immediately examine your stock to determine whether you have affected 4 
Ganged Ultraport HF Stopcocks. 

 Discontinue use of the product immediately. 
 Quarantine all units in a secure, segregated area. 
 Complete and sign the enclosed ‘Recall Confirmation Form’ and fax this back to 

us (fax no. 01-7091889) to confirm that you have received this notice and advise 
the quantity of affected product to be returned. 

 
Please return the completed form by Friday 7th August 2015, or sooner if possible. 
A member of B. Braun Medical Ltd will then be in touch with you to organise collection of 
any quarantined units. Please enclose the Batch Recall Confirmation Form with this 
collection.  
 

Article Number Product Name Batch Numbers 

456402 4 Ganged Ultraport HF Stopcock 
 

1370261401 
1370266701 
1370271701 

-

-



 

. . . 

Credit will be provided for any affected product returned. A new order should be placed 
for any replacement product you may require. 
 
 
If more information is needed, please contact: 
 
Robert Bannon 

OEM Sales Consultant, 
Telephone: 086 8339836 
Email: robert.bannon@bbraun.com 

 
 
We appreciate your immediate attention and apologise for any inconvenience caused.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Paul Mullaly      Roberta Egan 

Managing Director      Regulatory Affairs Manager  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 

July 27, 2015 
 

 

 

BATCH RECALL CONFIRMATION FORM 
 

4 Ganged Ultraport HF Stopcock 
 
 

Please complete this form, even if you do not have any of the 

concerned product and fax this form back to Fax No. 01-7091889 
 
 

1.  We hereby confirm that we are aware of the Field Safety Notice from 

27th July 2015 concerning the 4 Ganged Ultraport HF Stopcock. The 

Field Safety Notice was communicated within our organisation. 

2. Please mark accordingly: 

  We do not have any of the affected product in stock. 

      or 

  We will return the following products: 

 

Article 

Number 

Device Name Batch Number Quantity to be Returned 

456402 
4 Ganged Ultraport HF 

Stopcock 

1370261401  
1370266701  
1370271701  

 
 
 

Organisation:  

Address:  
 
 
 

Contact Name:  

Contact Phone 
Number: 

 

Contact e-mail address:  

Date and signature  
 
 
 

 






